
 

 

 
3rd February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 8 Disco  
 
We would like to take the opportunity to invite your child to a Year 8 Disco on Wednesday 15th February 2022, 
starting at 3.30pm – 5.00pm.  The price for entry is £3.00 which is payable via parent pay and proceeds will go to the 
Year 11 prom fund.  The disco will take place in the school’s main hall, and we ask that students continue to follow 
the QEGS expectations for behaviour and excellence.  For any student that falls short of these expectations, their 
parents/carers will be contacted so that they can be collected immediately.  Students are welcome to bring 
additional funds for sweets etc. which will be available for purchase at the event.  Students should not bring in more 
than an additional £5 to purchase drinks/sweets etc.  If you would like to discuss support available to help you 
finance this event for your child, then please contact pastoral support on ext. 11778.  
 
Facilities for students to change will be made available and communicated during form time, or through notices. 
Additional transport to take student home will not be available, so we ask that parents/carers collect their child at 
the designated time of 5pm from the main site unless they walk home.  
 
We believe that it is important that we offer as many opportunities for your child to celebrate their achievements 
over the past year as much as possible.  If you have any questions regarding the above event, then please contact 
either Mr Bowbanks (bowbanks@qegs.email) or Miss Wilband (wilband@qegs.email).  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Mr R Bowbanks  
Progress Leader for Year 11 
Email: bowbanks@qegs.email  
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